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 July 18, 2022 

Dear Religious Education Families, 

 

We hope everyone is having a healthy and safe summer! Please see the attached registration form, family 

emergency form, RE Volunteer form and tentative schedule for 2022-2023. Please download, save, and then 

complete the attached fillable pdf Registration Forms and return along with the RE Tuition. Checks should be 

made out to “St. Edith” and can be mailed or dropped off at the Main Parish Office (there is an after hour drop-

box located to the right of the main entrance door). The forms are also available online on www.stedith.org . Go 

to Grow in Faith, click on Religious Education and you will see a link to the Registration forms. For your 

convenience we can take payments through Visa or Master Card online.  

Current fees are: 

In Parish or belonging to St. Colette, St. Kenneth, or Our Lady of Victory 

 $125.00 for 1 child 
 $195.00 for 2 or more children 

 
Out of Parish or No Parish 

 $150.00 for 1 child 

 $200.00 for 2 or more children 

 
Dates and Times to take Note of for the Start of Sessions: 

 

 Sunday, September 18- Grades K-8, Special Needs, 9:45-10:45 am.  Please note that there will be a 

Confirmation Student/Parent Meeting for grades 7-8 this first session.  
 Monday, September 19- Grades K-6, 5:00-6:00 pm.  
 Monday, September 19- Grades 7 and 8, 6:30-7:30 pm. Please note that there will be a Confirmation 

Student/Parent Meeting for grades 7-8 this first session.   
 Please note: We will be celebrating Family Mass days for both Sunday and Monday classes this year. 

Please see the dates listed on the 2022-2023 RE Class Schedule. 
 

  We look forward to another great year of partnering with you in helping your young person to further their 

understanding and practice of our Catholic Faith as they continue to Grow in their faith in the Lord. 

Please note, if you prefer an option to in person classes, we encourage you to look over the offerings at these 

parishes in our family- St. Colette, St. Kenneth, and Our Lady of Victory.  

Please feel free to call 734-464-2020, or email lkramer@stedith.org if you have any questions, concerns, or 

are interested in being a part of assisting in the program! 

 

         

Thank you and God Bless! 

Linda Kramer  

Director of Faith Formation 
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